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May 23, 2019 
 

Julio Madrid 

Battle Mountain Resources, Inc. 

P.O. Box 310 

San Luis, CO  81152-0310 

 

Re: San Luis Project, Permit No. M-1988-112 Technical Revision Application TR-35 
 

Dear Mr. Madrid 

 

On May 23, 2019, the Division received your Technical Revision application TR-35 for the San Luis Project 

Permit No. M-1988-112, which is located in Costilla County.  The revision requested addresses the following 

items:  

 

- Discontinue sampling of M-4R and M-15, and decommission well M-15 

 

Preliminary review of the information received determined that the required fee of $1,006.00 was not included 

with the revision therefore cannot be considered complete and filed.  Please submit the fee with a cover letter 

detailing that it is to be applied to Technical Revision 35.  Once the fee is received your revision will be 

considered filed and the technical review can begin.    

 

Please submit the requested information within 30 days of the date of this letter, to the Division’s Denver 

Office.  If it is not received by Monday June 24, 2019 your Technical Revision application will be denied 

and need to be re-submitted.  If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to contact 

me at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-38567 Ext. 8187 or by email at 

lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Ec: Lawrence Fiske, Newmont Goldcorp 

 Devon Horntvedt, Newmont GoldCorp 
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